
 

 
 
 
 
 

Town of Ayer 
 
 

*Ayer Board of Selectmen Meeting Highlights for December 5, 2017 
 

 The Ayer Board of Selectmen (BOS) Meeting for November 7, 2017 was called to order at 7pm. 
 

 The BOS voted (2-0) to appoint two Police Patrol Officers and one Per Diem Dispatcher on 
recommendation by the Police Chief.  The BOS discussed various speed limit issues in Town with 
the Police Chief.   

 

 The BOS received an update from Nasoya regarding their proposed resolution to the odor issues. 
 

 The BOS received an Administrative Update from the Town Administrator. 
 

 The BOS voted (2-0) to appoint a Member of the Conservation Commission on recommendation of 
the Conservation Commission and Town Administrator. 

 

 The BOS voted (2-0) to approve the 2018 License Renewals.  All license renewals must be current on 
all taxes and/or fees owed to the Town by December 29, 2017 prior to release per BOS Policy.   

 

 The Town Administrator provided a project update on the MART Commuter Rail Parking and 
Access Improvement Project.   

 

 The BOS voted (2-0) to approve the Meeting Minutes of November 21, 2017. 
 

 The BOS voted (2-0) to adjourn the meeting at 7:55pm 
 

 The next regularly scheduled meeting of the BOS will be on Tuesday, December 19, 2017 at 
7pm at the Ayer Town Hall 
 

*(Note:  The BOS Meeting Highlights are for public informational purposes only and do not constitute an official record of the  
BOS nor do they constitute the official meeting minutes.) 


